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Reading Books      

Children are expected to read frequently at home, and this 

needs recording in their reading record book at least 3 times 

per week. We can’t stress how important reading is in your 

child’s reading, writing and spelling development.  

PLEASE send your child’s book bag and reading books to school. 

We really appreciate your help with this. 

      

PE – On Wednesdays 

For this half term, PE will be on a Wednesday afternoon. Please 

come to school on Wednesday in your PE kit. As it will be getting 

cooler, please ensure your child comes to school with a jumper 

or hoodie. PE kits must be a white top, dark 

joggers/shorts/leggings and trainers. No coloured tops please. 

Please can your child bring a named water bottle in each day.  

Hair must be tied up and earrings removed.  Long hair must be 

tied back, and all earrings must be removed. 

 

Dojo   

We will be sending most communication to you via ClassDojo. If  

you haven’t yet signed up for an account, or haven’t logged on 

recently, please do so. Further information about this is coming 

out shortly.       

 

Homework  

Homework will be set weekly on the Learning with Parents 

platform. Any issues accessing these please contact me.   

  

We hope you find the following information 

helpful in supporting your child this term.  You 

will find a brief overview of the curriculum 

content for some subject areas along with a 

more detailed ‘knowledge organiser’ for other 

subjects.  

This information is designed to give you a flavour 

of what the children in year 1 will be learning this 

term as well as some more detailed information 

on the knowledge we expect children to know at 

the end of this term. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Miss Cooper 



 

  English 

We are finishing our work on Recount (work is based 

on the book Mr Gumpy’s outing). Our next topic will 

then be Information Texts (work is based on ‘Animals 

and their needs’ and ‘Wolves’ by Emily Gravett).   

 

We will be concentrating on spelling high frequency 

words (ie, the, at, in). 

We will have daily phonics sessions. 

We be making sure that we leave spaces between our 

words and write on the lines.   

We are aiming to write simple sentences that have a 

full stop and capital letter and make sense. 

We will be using adjectives (smelly, red, hot) and 

connectives (but, and, because) in our sentences. 

  
Maths 

We will finish off Addition and Subtraction within 10. 

We will be looking at how a number can be partitioned 

into two or more parts, which will help with number 

bonds, addition and subtraction. 

 

We will then move on to 2D and 3D shape.  We will be 

naming shapes and describing their properties.   

Please encourage your child to find 2D shapes 

(triangles, circles, squares etc) and count how many 

sides, corners/vertices they have? 

Can they name 3D shapes (ie, cuboid, cylinder, etc) 

and name the 2d shapes they can see?  How many 

faces, edges and vertices/corners they can see? 

 

We will move on to place Value within 20. To read, 

write and count up to 20.  To count up to and back 

from 20. 

 

 


